
 
 

The hospital will continue to take measures to prevent 
infection by COVID-19. 
In order to ensure social distancing in the hospital, 
please continue to use the telephone re-check service. 
You can apply for this service from the hospital 
website. 

↓Click here 

 
 

Ｑ. How long will the system be active？ 
Ａ. This will continue until notified by the Ministry of 
Health, Labor and Welfare. Please note that this is a special 
measure and may be changed or terminated at any time 
depending on future circumstances. 
 
Ｑ. Is it okay if I just call the doctor? 
Ａ. As a rule of thumb, you should visit the clinic 

once every three months. Please pay the fee for 
telephone consultation when you come to the 
clinic. 
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